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DEPARTMENT OF THE NAVY F-162

IN ACIPLY nomR YOWASHINGTON, D.0. 20370 Pers=833-JJM-hrc
B71 40 65

\512/
16 Aug 1967

Dear Mr. Kazen:

This is in further reference to your inquiry. of recent date concerning the
separation from the Navy for hardship reasons of Seaman Oscar Mendiolap
United States Navy.

Additional information not available in the Bureau of Naval Personnel
is required and has been requested in order that a complete reply can
be made to your inquiry. Upon receipts you will be further advised.

By direction of the Chief of Naval Personnel:

Sincerely yours,

Assistant Head, Branch THREE
Enlisted Services
and Records Division

Honorable Abraham Kazen, Jr.
House of Representatives
Washington, D. C. 20515


